
Morro Bay Water Reclamation Facility Program
Temporary Construction, Permanent Water Supply!

Tips for Employees

•	 There may be increased traffic in Morro Bay during construction – especially on Quintana Road. 

Please leave early to get to work with plenty of time!

•	 Always visit morrobaywrf.com for the latest construction information.

•	 Be patient with customers who may have been re-routed in order to visit your business.

•	 If your business takes customer appointments, consider informing them about construction and 

accessing your business while communicating with them.

•	 Direct customer questions or concerns about construction to our project team at  
wrfinfo@morrobayca.gov or 877-MORROBAYH2O.

FAST FACTS to help you answer questions from customers

About the Project: The City of Morro Bay Water Reclamation Facility (WRF) Program will replace the City’s 

existing wastewater treatment plant with an advanced water purification facility that will meet state regulations, 

protect the environment, and contribute a safe and reliable water source for Morro Bay’s homes and businesses. 

The project will create a drought buffer and is capable of providing up to 80 percent of the City’s water needs in 

the future.

Construction is underway on the WRF Pipelines and Lift Stations, including four pipelines. The pipelines will be 

constructed in segments on Atascadero Road, Main Street, Quintana Road and South Bay Boulevard, on weekdays 

from 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. each day. Construction will be completed in segments within the public right-of-way, 

to limit public impacts at any given time and to allow for access between cross-streets. Lane closures and, when 

needed, detours will be in place for traffic circulation and access. Construction is expected to be complete by the 

end of 2021.

The City’s Commitment: The City is committed to maintaining business, residential and emergency 

vehicle access to properties throughout construction. Contact the team or direct customer questions to wrfinfo@

morrobayca.gov or 877-MORROBAYH2O. The most up-to-date construction schedule information is always 

available at morrobaywrf.com.


